
NEW 2014 VIRTUAL PERMIT SYSTEM  

 
For the convenience of our night parking permit customers, 

there will be no requirement to display a physical permit for 

2014.  When you buy your permit after December 20th, you 

will complete the same application accurately listing your 

license plate number.  You will receive a confirmation number 

to prove you bought the permit, but will not receive a physical 

permit to place on your window. 

 

Your license plate number will be used by parking 

enforcement to determine whether you purchased a valid 

permit.  All customer service problems arising from misplaced 

or stolen permits will be eliminated.  Failure to purchase a 

permit will still be subject to a $20 citation. 

 

If you purchase your permit on-line, the cost savings of no 

permit production, handling, and mailing will be passed on to 

you. The convenience fee will be reduced from the current 

$2.25 to $1.00.    

 

Visit www.milwaukee.gov/parking to purchase your night 

permit on-line and avoid the hassle of standing in line to pay 

in-person.  Please call 286-CITY (2489) with any questions. 

http://www.milwaukee.gov/parking

